DMC/14/2/Comp. 185/2005/





8th February, 2005

Dr. D. Kumar

Deputy Secretary

Medical Council of India

Aiwan-E-Galib Marg, Kotla Road, 

Opp. Mata Sundari College (for Women)

New Delhi – 110 002

Subject : Press Clipping published in the Sunday Times, New Delhi edition dated 13.1.2002

Ref. No. : Your letter No. MCI-211(2)(122).2001-Ethical./7666 dated 14.9.2004


With reference to the subject noted above, you are requested to state the allegation and against which doctor in respect of the subject noted above.

(Dr. S.K. Khattri)

Secretary

